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Young fathers from Manchester organised a two-day workshop to invest in and support the younger 

generation from Scotland and the North of England. 

 

A two-day workshop was organised by 2nd Generation fathers from the Manchester community for 

teenage men in North Star community. 

 

Over the two days, the older brothers were able to invest into the younger brothers in the community and 

support them through sharing with one another, giving advice and bonding together. 

 

 
 

The younger attendees had a great time learning from their elder brothers about the Divine Principle and 

learnt from their new mentors about how to become the best version of themselves. 

 

It was fun to do a project with the Scottish community as combining our numbers made the whole event a 

great deal more exciting. 

 

The Jaupi family were able kindly host the workshop in Dumfries, while Eric. W. drove the Scottish 

members down from Scotland. This workshop was only possible because the mums back home were able 

to look after their children while the fathers could help run the workshop. 

 

We want thank all those who made the workshop a success! 


